
POLICE CULTURE

The police culture, or subculture, consists of nor- mative values that guide behavior in an officer's working environment.
While other occupational groups also.

The stories, the humour and the anecdotes shared in addition to the occasional tears revealed in the main an
apparently frank account of their views and attitudes to all aspects of the job. I was also mindful that I was
relying upon self-reported rather than observed behaviours. In an ethnographic study observing police recruits
at an American police academy, Conti observed that the evolution of recruits into members who reflect the
police mindset likely started at an early age when they formed the belief that they would become police
officers. This is a preview of subscription content, log in to check access. However, the choice to become a
police officer is not made in a vacuum. The experience of being thanked by a community member tends to be
fairly universal. Administrators, who have less day-to-day contact with community members, are significantly
less likely to say they have been verbally abused in the past month. While not supported empirically, it would
be a logical conclusion that police recruits or rookie police officers would have shared the same cultural
bigotry as mainstream society and their fellow police officers. And younger and older patrol officers are about
equally likely to have done this. There are large demographic differences on this measure. But the police have
also faced mounting criticism in recent years. Younger officers are more skeptical than their older counterparts
that the public grasps the risks and challenges police face on the job. But I put forward an alternative
argument. The research interview is not the most natural of conversations. Ultimately, storytelling perpetuates
the police subculture by passing on both truisms as well as not-so-true legends Newburn and Reiner,  This
inevitably brings with it implications with regard to cost, sample size, drop-out rates and a lengthy wait for
results. There are sharp gaps by rank in the emotions officers experience on the job. Views on this
hypothetical dilemma vary only modestly across rank and job tenure. This latter point is of no great surprise
when one considers that the academic literature on the prevailing policing cultures remains overwhelmingly
negative. While not commonplace, physical confrontations with suspects are not a rare occurrence for police A
third of all officers say they have physically struggled or fought in the past month with a suspect who was
resisting arrest. Starting out For four years, I followed 24 new recruits to the police service, plus their tutors
and mentors, to see what and who influenced them as they began settling into the job. Inevitably, as time
passed, trust and rapport grew and interviewer and interviewees became more familiar with one other. The
insiders are those who are trustworthy while outsiders are viewed with suspicion Skolnick,  However, the
richness of the data brings with it many rewards. These experiences also vary significantly by rank. In a
qualitative study of police officers, Loftus followed officers on the street and determined that two
characteristics are ever-present in the police culture: cynicism and moral conservatism. There are large gaps
by race as well. And there are only modest differences on this measure between black and white officers.
Whether protectors or enforcers, most police officers say that they face dangers on the job. Stories told by
trainers must reflect ethical conduct and be relatable to the lesson plan goals and outcomes. Male and female
officers have similar outlooks on their job but report different experiences, especially when it comes to violent
confrontations. Pride is a common sentiment, but so is frustration. Not surprisingly, officers with a longer
tenure in law enforcement are more likely than newer officers to have used their firearm while on duty. It
portrays new officers who are keen to learn, not necessarily through more formal learning channels but more
notably from their peers and their tutors. White officers have a much different view on this than their black
and Hispanic counterparts. This is reflected not only in the culture in which recruits find themselves, but also
in the training they receive and the way in which they as civilians are accepted into the academy to begin
training. In analyzing the police subculture in the s, Myrdal observed in an ethnographic study of police
officers in America that officers behaved in an overtly bigoted fashion toward African Americans. Most often
connotations of police culture or police subculture to some are negative.


